
Registration for Possible Enrollment at The Chatfield School for 2025-2026 School Year 
Due on or before March 28, 2025 

                            
                                 Future Grade Level 
Child’s Full Name:                                                   Gender:                  Date of Birth:                               For 2025-26 School Year: 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ ___________        _____/_____/_____  _______________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ ___________         _____/_____/_____                           _______________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ ___________        _____/_____/_____  _______________ 

 

Parent Name(s) or Guardian Name(s)  ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Street Address  ___________________________________________________________________________ Home Phone (Include Area Code) ___________________________________ 

 

City  _____________________________________   State ______________    Zip ____________________   Work/Cell (w/Area Code)__________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________________________                               ______________________________ 
 Parent/Guardian Signature                     Date Signed 
 
 
Registration for Possible Enrollment Understandings: 
 
We understand that this registration is neither binding upon the applicant(s) nor a guarantee of admission by the school.   
 
For students entering Kindergarten, students must turn 5 years of age by September 1, 2025.    
 
Returning this registration will place your child in the April 2025 random draw for 2025-2026 vacancies.   
 
The random draw for 2025-2026 will be held on April 25, 2025 at 3pm and will be broadcast on the Chatfield Facebook page live.   
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT WE MUST HAVE YOUR FORM BY MARCH 28, 2025 TO BE CONSIDERED IN THE DRAWING FOR 2025-2026 
VACANCIES.   
 
PLEASE RETURN TO:  The Chatfield School, 231 Lake Drive, Lapeer  MI   48446-1661  
 
On behalf of the entire Chatfield School Community, we thank you for your interest in Chatfield School!  


